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Chairman Kessler and Members of the Fed State Affairs Committee 

 

While this bill claims information will remain confidential, sensitive personal data will still be collected 
and shared with law enforcement and the federal background check system.  This creates potential 
privacy and security risks and is a burden on healthcare providers.  

The bill relies on healthcare providers to verify identity, but does not outline clear safeguards against 
fraud.  Someone could present a fake ID and request to be added to the list, leading to wrongful firearm 
prohibitions.  

There is no process to ensure individuals are making this decision free from pressure or coercion.  A 
person in crisis or under duress could be influenced into singing away their rights.  

 

Thank-you 

 

Tammy Minihan  
Republican Precinct Committeewoman 
Sedgwick County  
 
 

 


